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Dear HOPE Parents: 

In an effort to keep our schools safe for your scholars at a time when the City of Milwaukee is experiencing 
increases in COVID positivity rates, the following procedures will be in place beginning 9/82021. 

1. All individuals in our schools will be required to wear masks regardless of vaccination status. 
2. We will still follow CDC guidelines around keeping all areas of our schools sanitized. 
3. Hand sanitizer will continue be available in classrooms, hallways, offices, and community spaces. 
4. We will notify you if your scholar has been exposed to COVID as defined by our health and safety 

protocols. 
5. If your scholar is running a fever or has other COVID symptoms, please keep your scholar home from 

school and consider contacting your healthcare provider for further information. 

May God continue to shed His light upon you and your family, 

 
Ellen Bartling, PhD 
Executive Director 
HOPE Christian Schools 


